CENTRAL FLORIDA EXPRESSWAY AUTHORITY

MEMORANDUM
TO: Authority Board Members )
FROM: Claude Mill@é{ M_,
Director of Procurement
DATE: August 4, 2014
RE: Authorization to Advertise

John Young Parkway Administration Building Roof Replacement
Contract No. 001056

Board authorization is requested to advertise for bids for a Contractor to replace the roof at the
John Young Parkway Administration Building. An inspection of the roof has revealed that the
existing roof is beyond its serviceable life, our Maintenance Department has determined roof
replacement to be the corrective action necessary. The work has a cost estimate of $80,000.

cc: Joseph A. Berenis, Deputy Executive Director, Engineering, Operations, Maintenance & Construction
Laura Kelley, Deputy Executive Director, Finance and Administration
Ben Dreiling, Director of Construction and Maintenance
Contract File
Consent Agenda 8/14



